
 

13 October 2011 
 
 
The Listing Manager 
Australian Securities Exchange Ltd 
Level 4, Stock Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Proposed Industrial Action Withdrawn 
 
 

Mermaid Marine Australia Limited (MMA) wishes to advise that the proposed overtime bans and 
work stoppages by its employees at the Dampier Supply Base have now been withdrawn. 

MMA is pleased to announce that it has reached an in principle agreement with the Maritime 
Union of Australia in respect of the new Enterprise Agreement. The parties are in the final 
stages of drafting the agreed terms and will seek approval of the Enterprise Agreement in 
accordance with the Fair Work Act 2009. 

 
For further information please contact: 
Mr. Jeffrey Weber, Managing Director  
(08) 9431 7431 
 


